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‘Learning together for life’ 

19th January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
It is with much regret that we have to inform you that we have decided to cancel the Year 6 

residential visit to the Isle of Wight.  

 

We have not taken this decision lightly and realise just how disappointed the children will be. 

Although we wish to continue with normal life when we can we do not feel that we can take these 

risks with your children and our staff this year. We will endeavour to look at other more local day 

trip options for the class but we currently do not want to raise expectations that we then fail to 

meet.  

 

We all share the disappointment that you and the children will be feeling at this time, but also 

know that you and they will wholly understand the need for this decision to be taken. If you have 

any further questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 

Mrs Sasha Howard 

Headteacher – Meldreth Primary School 

 

 


